
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Diary Dates  
Mon 2nd – Thurs 5th July … School Sports Week 
Weds 4th July … End-of-Year Reports go home  
Weds 4th July … 10.45–11.15am, Nursery Sports Day  
Thurs 5th July … 1.30–3.15pm, School Sports Day  
Fri 6th July … Transfer Day/Move-Up Day (Year 4 children in middle  
  school all day) 
Sun 8th July … Frome Children’s Festival 
Fri 13th July … 3.15–5pm, PTFA Summer Fete  
Mon 16th July ... 4pm, Finance Committee meeting  
Tues 17th July ... 2.30pm, Year 4 Leavers’ Assembly  
Tues 17th July ... 4–6pm, Year 4 Leavers’ Party with BBQ, disco,  
  magician and ice-cream van  
Weds 18th July ... 9.15am, Headteacher’s Commendations Assembly  
Weds 18th July … 2pm, Golden Time Party  
Weds 18th July ... 4pm, Full Governing Body meeting  
Fri 20th July … 2pm, End-of-Year Service (at school) 
Mon 23rd – Tues 24th July … Inset Days 
Mon 23rd – Tues 24th July … Inset Days 
Weds 25th July – Sun 2nd September … Summer Holiday 
Mon 3rd Sept … Inset Day 
Tues 4th Sept … Children back to school 

  
 

The Lord’s Prayer – Part 4: 
 

“And forgive us our trespasses, 

As we forgive those who trespass against us;  

And lead us not into temptation,  

But deliver us from evil.”  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Jesus said, “I have come in order that you might have life – life in all its fullness.” 

(John 10:10) 
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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Christ Church, 
 

End-of-Year reports  go home today  

As you read your childõs report and celebrate their successes, please give 

yourself credit for the work you have done to support and encourage them 

with their learning this year. Please also take a few moments to write your 

comments on the Parentõs Comments slip at the end of your childõs report and 

return it to the school office. Thank you. As always, if you have any questions, 

or would like to meet with the class teacher, please let us know.  
 

We still have spaces for September 2018 

Spread the word! Itõs not too late for parents to apply for a place in Christ 

Church Nursery and School. We still have spaces for òin yearó admissions in 

most classes. For more information, see staff in the school office.  
 

Are you entitled to free school meals?  

If you think your child(ren) might be entitled to free school meals we strongly 

encourage you to apply because é  

1. being eligible for free school meals may also allow us, as a school, to help your 

family with school uniform costs, after-school clubs and residential trips; and 

2. it enables our school to receive additional funding, which can then be spent on 

providing extra support for children in their learning. 
 

Rupert Kaye, 

Headteacher 
 

 

 



 

 

 

Staffing for September 2018 
 

Keeping a winning team together! 
All eleven of our class teachers will be with us again in September 2018. This will ensure stability and 
consistency for children and families, and for the school as a whole. The teachers’ commitment to Christ 
Church, especially at this critical time as we prepare for the likely return of Ofsted inspectors in summer 
2019, is greatly appreciated. 
 

Three key changes 
Most teachers will carry on working in their current classrooms with the same year groups as this year. There 
are, however, three key changes: Miss Robinson will move from Ruby (Y1/Y2) to Pearl (Rec/Y1); Mrs Sampson 
will move from Nursery to Ruby (Y1/Y2); Mrs Tennant, upon return from maternity leave, has been split 
between Nursery and Pearl (Rec/Y1) this summer, will just be in Nursery from September 2018.  

   

Sparkles & Gold Nursery Mrs Katy Tennant and Mrs Renee Thomas 
 

Diamond Class  Rec & Y1 Mrs Sarah-Jane L’Esteve 
 

Pearl Class  Rec & Y1 Miss Tanya Robinson 
 

Amber Class  Y1 & Y2 Mrs Ali Bowden (Deputy Head) and Mr Jon Morray-Jones 
 

Ruby Class  Y1 & Y2 Mrs Nicola Sampson and Mrs Meryl Cousins 
 

Emerald Class  Y3 & Y4 Mrs Sarah Daffurn (Assistant Head) and Mrs Marie Watts 
 

Topaz Class Y3 & Y4 Mrs Niamh Gray and Mr Jon Morray-Jones 
 

   

As in previous years, Mr Jon Morray-Jones will continue to teach part-time across the school as and when 
required. Likewise, Mr Marc Taylor will continue to teach PE to all classes. 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

  

 
 

www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 
 
 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

https://summerreading/

